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Sharon Mauk <sharon.mauk@azmd.gov>

Arizona Medical Board


Murray Pelta Wed, Jan 19, 2022 at 12:51 PM
To: Sharon Mauk <sharon.mauk@azmd.gov>

Thank you for explaining the status of my application.  Attached is edited page 4 with my area of
interest and you have corrected my e mail to  I am reaching out to
Betty at x 2767 to learn the status of my fing

Sincerely,

Murray Pelta, MD
[Quoted text hidden]
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Arizona Medical Board 

1740 W. Adams, Suite 4000  Phoenix, AZ  85007 

Telephone:  480- 551-2700   Fax:  480-551-2704 
Website:  www.azmd.gov  

 

 

  

 
August 10, 2021 
 
 
 
Murray  Pelta, M.D. 

 
Email Address: 
 
Dear Dr. Pelta: 
 
Please accept this letter as receipt of your application for licensure to practice medicine in the 
State of Arizona. I reviewed your application submission. To complete the processing of your 
application, the following documentation is still required: 
 

1. Submit a full set of fingerprints to the board for the purpose of obtaining a state 
and federal criminal records check.  
The Board mailed a Fingerprint Packet to your current mailing address.  You should 
receive the packet in approximately 5 working days.  Please follow the directions 
exactly, to avoid any delay in processing your application.   
 

2. Please complete page 4 of the MD Universal Application by entering your Area of 
Interest. (attached) Your Area of Interest is the area of medicine in which you  
intend to practice. 

*Note: Upon further review, additional information may be requested. 
 
Please be advised final action cannot be taken until the required information is in your 
application file. It is your responsibility to ensure that the Board receives all of the required 
documentation. 
 
Further, please be advised that if your application is not fully complete within one year 
from this date, your application is deemed withdrawn. 
 
Should you wish to appeal any item in this deficiency letter, you must submit your 
request in writing to the Board within 30 days from the date of this notice. 

 
Should your application be approved, you will be notified of the initial licensing fee due for 
issuance of your license. 

 
Thank you for submitting an application to practice medicine in Arizona.  Please contact our 
office with any questions. 
 



 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Sharon Mauk 
Senior Licensing Coordinator 
Arizona Medical Board 
Phone Number 480-551-2711 
Fax Number     480-551-2704 
Email Sharon.Mauk@azmd.gov 
 
 




